
From: Donna Davies 
Sent: December 9, 2020 2:42 PM 
To: ZZG-RegionalClerk <zzg-regionalclerk@peelregion.ca> 
Subject:  

We would like to express our deep concern with regard to the motion 
to reduce Caledon’s representation on the Regional Council by two 
seats. 

Caledon is a huge and growing area of Peel.  We may have a smaller 
population than Brampton and Mississauga, but our population is 
growing and we feel that having 1/5 representation on this Council 
should not be reduced.  We feel that we would not be fairly 
represented if this number is reduced. 

Please consider this. 

30-year residents of Caledon
Donna & Charles Davies

Donna  Davies 
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